KTYL

FM 107.9

August 30, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Kansas 66212

Carl:

Thank you for you letter dated August 25 about your recep-
tion of KZXL. I have looked at my logs and I find that
you are correct with your report.

It is always intresting to hear from areas outside of
our normal broadcast area. We have received reports
from as far away as Florida.

We are a 100,000 watt FM with our antenna mounted on
a 1,000 foot tower. This gives us the ability

to cover a large portion of Kansas. In fact, we
probably cover more of Kansas than any other station
in the state. We are proud of that fact.

I have enclosed a couple of informational sheets.
We don't have any bumper stickers or I would send
a couple of those too!

Have a terrific day!
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Greg Minet
Program Director
Chief Operator
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